

## welcome to SPED!

## DEAR FAMILIES,

HELLO THERE! I am so excited to be back teaching SPED, Behavioral Support this year.

I am passionate about creating a safe and inclusive learning environment.

Most of all I love encouraging my students to design and create and build. I can't wait to fill this NEW YEAR with books, conversations, and laughter.

This year, I am grateful to have the support of our new paraprofessional, Ms. Sarita and our specialist, Ms. Bogans.

Please reach out with any questions or comments. A parent form is also included so we can keep in touch weekly.

I'm looking forward to an AMAZING year!

Sincerely,

## Ms. Cynningham

CunniJo@boe.richmond.k12.va.us



The school will provide supplies, but your child may want to bring:

- backpack
- water bottle
- healthy snack

## YOUR SUPPORT

Prior to the first day of school...

- Create an open dialogue about how your student feels
- Reflect on your favorite activities of the summer
- Set a daily routine for homework and bedtime rest



